
News from the Corps 
Sent: Mon 7/20/09 at 5:19 PM 
 
Hello from the US Army Corps of Engineers Buffalo District: 
 
The "Beyond the Headlines...the Corps Story" section of our website at:   
http://www.lrb.usace.army.mil/derpfuds/loow-nfss/index.htm has been updated to reflect 
the Corps response to recent media coverage regarding the Niagara Falls Storage Site 
(NFSS).   “Beyond the Headlines” addresses factual errors, omissions, or 
misconceptions contained in media coverage about the Corps projects at the former 
Lake Ontario Ordnance Works Site or NFSS. 
 
We have also recently added the transcript for our June 25 meeting regarding the 
Remedial Investigation Report Addendum and the Feasibility Study for NFSS to the 
website located at http://www.lrb.usace.army.mil/fusrap/nfss/index.htm#Documents. 
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